
Y6 Learning Journey 

Week Beginning 19/3/18 

 

RE- Death and New Life 

As we are now in the season of Lent and Easter is approaching, we are all thinking about 

how we can prepare ourselves. We have looked at the importance of New Life and 

Jesus teachings. 

 

Numeracy- Proportional Reasoning 

We have solve problems involving the relative sizes of two quantities where missing 

values can be found by using integer multiplication and division facts. We have loked at 

how using simple ratio can help real-life solve practical problems. 

 End of term reviews 

We have spent this week reviewing our mathematical understanding. We have all 

completed and reviewed a number of numeracy tests so that we know which areas we 

are confident in and which areas we need to focus on after the half term. We are all 

working really hard aiming to make great progress, especially with our reasoning skills! 

 

Literacy- End of term reviews 

We have spent this week reviewing our reading, punctuation & grammar and spelling 

understanding. We have all completed and reviewed a number of literacy tests so that 

we know which areas we are confident in and which areas we need to focus on after the 

half term. We are all working hard at increase our reading rate so that we can tackle 

more of the questions in the end of Y6, challenging tests. 

 

Step-up-Secondary Transition 

Mr Foster has been coming into school and working with us on a number of different 

topics. We have talked about democracy, anti-social behaviour, littering, vandalism and 

racism. 

 We love our sessions with Mr Foster and are becoming more aware of how we are 

expected to contribute to our World Wide Community. 

 


